
Our Wednesday night Membership course has completed!  We will offer 
this class again March 17th and 24th from 1-3pm (lunch will be provided).  
If you still need to sign up for these dates, please let Pastor Nate know 
today.  We are attemtping to ofer childcare during this time as well.  If you 
would be willing to serve in this way, please let Pastor Nate know as well.  
If you ned to take the class and these dates do not work, we can try to help 
with that.  So, ask the questions you need answers to today.  

We have been asked to lead the Greensburg Egg Hunt again this year.  We 
have also decided to do things differently.  Rather than it being Keystone 
Church and the City of Greensburg, we have invited the other churches in 
our city to be a part of this ministry opportunity. So far, we have had 3 other 
churches planning on joining us on this big day.  That means more volun-
teers and more opportunities!  So can you go ahead and block off April 20th 
for this event?  We need you to help us serve our city!

It has ben decided we will be taking 6 people from Keystone on the 
Bulgaria Mission trip. With around 25 people showing interest, we need to 
see who has spent the last few weeks praying about it and still fel this is 
something they want to do.  If that is you, plan to stay after the 11am 
service for a meeting.  
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Returning Next Week!

 Can I ask a favor of you?  We are coming up on the Super Bowl like season of 
Keystone Church!  I want to call in all of the favors I can from you for two big 
weekends.  April 13, a Saturday, is our BIG Self Supporting Service.  It will be a 
celebratory service with guests, incredible music, a church challenging 
message, and of course the formation of Keystone Church officially. It wil be in 
the evening and there will be a catered meal as well.  Can you plan to join us 
that Saturday?
  Also, the next weekend is the biggest weekend of the year for churches.  We 
will be doing our annual Easter Egg Hunt April 20th at St. Clair Park. This is an 
“all hands on deck” event and we need your help!  Last year around 2,000 
people came out for this community service project we do. There will certainly 
be a place that you can help!  
  That Sunday is also Easter, April 21st.  We want you to invite everyone you 
can to the two services we will be having that day.  Our goal is to pack the 
building out for both services.  
 All of these great days are big because of you and what we have been 
allowed to accomplish together working in God’s kingdom.  So let’s plan to make 
these two weekends the BEST ever!                                          ---Pastor Nate     


